
From: Jeff Chinnock <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Dairy Crest site 
 
Dear Totnes Town Council 
 
I am in favour of the amendment to include the former Dairy Crest site in the 
Neighbourhood plan. This makes a lot of sense because this may well tip the 
balance in allowing the TDC plans to come to fruition. This is important not only 
because the plans include options for affordable housing, retaining the character of 
the historic site, a development that is in line wit the climate emergency we face but 
it also represents the will of the local community. 
 
Jeff Chinnock 
6 Leechwell St 
Totnes TQ9 5SX 


